
	
	
August	2018	
	
Dear	Praying	Friends,	
	
I	want	to	start	off	once	again	by	saying	thank	you	for	all	of	your	prayers.	The	Lord	
has	been	giving	us	great	meetings	and	many	great	opportunities	to	minister	and	
present	the	Gospel.	We	are	excited	to	say	that	we	are	currently	at	55%	of	our	
support!	It	is	always	such	a	humbling	experience,	and	a	blessing	to	see	churches	
partnering	with	us.	God	has	certainly	used	deputation	to	increase	our	faith	and	our	
overall	dependence	on	Him.	One	of	the	greatest	things	about	deputation	has	been	
getting	to	learn	from	many	great	experienced	pastors	around	the	country.	As	a	
young	missionary	I	understand	that	I	have	much	to	learn,	and	deputation	provides	
us	with	the	opportunity	to	learn	from	many	great	men	of	God,	who	have	stayed	
faithful	for	many	years.		
		
This	past	month	has	had	us	travelling	all	over	the	Midwest.	We	have	spent	most	of	
our	time	in	Missouri,	and	Iowa.	We	also	made	some	shorter	trips	into	Arkansas,	
Oklahoma,	Illinois,	and	Nebraska.	God	has	blessed	us	with	safety	on	the	roads	and	a	
great	vehicle	that	continues	to	function	wonderfully.	It	has	been	a	blessing	spending	
some	time	in	Iowa,	because	we	have	been	able	to	visit	our	home	church	a	little	bit.	It	
is	such	a	blessing	for	us	that	they	have	their	midweek	service	on	Thursdays.	It	has	
given	us	the	opportunity	to	make	it	back	for	a	couple	services.	It	is	always	a	blessing	
when	we	can	hear	Pastor	Smith	preach,	and	when	we	can	fellowship	with	our	
church	family.		
	
We	are	continuing	to	work	on	learning	the	language	of	Hindi.	Please	continue	to	
pray	for	us	as	we	endeavor	to	learn	this	language.	This	month	we	got	some	
children’s	DVDs	for	Lydia	to	start	learning	Hindi	as	well.	She	has	really	enjoyed	
them	and	they	have	been	a	great	help	for	Hope	and	I	as	well.			
	
We	are	excited	as	we	continue	on	in	deputation.	The	Lord	has	continued	to	bless	us	
with	a	full	schedule	ahead.	Please	continue	to	pray	that	our	support	would	continue	
to	increase.	We	are	looking	forward	to	the	day	that	the	Lord	allows	us	to	get	to	
India.	We	appreciate	all	of	your	support.		
	
In	Christ,	
	
Casey,	Hope,	Lydia	and	Naomi	Davis	


